
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held on the third 

Tuesday of each month. This month the meeting will be held on 

September 16th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity 

to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you!  

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday morning 

at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be held on the first 

Thursday of each month. For September, Mass will be held on 

Thursday, September 4th at 10:00 a.m. in the front community area. 

Diabetic Support Group Meeting September 3rd 

The Macoupin County Public Health Department will be at The Village 

on September 3rd for their monthly support group meeting This 

meeting is open to the public, so if you know of someone that could 

benefit from this meeting, please feel free to invite them. The topic for 

this month will be announced at a later date. 
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Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

September to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your 

apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your 

lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Shannon in advance. We 

hope that everyone is benefitting from this service. 

Blood Pressure Screening September 8th 

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly 

blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the 

dining room to get your blood pressure checked and recorded for you. 
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Family Picnic September 13th 

We hope that you can join us for our 7th Annual Family Picnic at 11:00 a.m. on September 13th. 

Please bring your favorite covered dish (please remember that we will be serving approximately 

150 people). Fried chicken, drinks, potato salad, and table service will be provided by The Village. 

This is an opportunity for families to get together and have some fun. We will have 

entertainment, play games, and will have some fun activities for the kids to do! Please RSVP by 

September 5th, as seating arrangements can be a tricky part of the day. We hope to see you and 

your families! 

Reminders 

-Rent is due by the 8th of the 

month 

-24 hour notice for guests at 

meal times 

-24 hour notice for ALL 

transportation 

-Policy & Procedure 

Handbook is located at the 

front desk 

Other Events this Month 

-Dominoes 

-Pretty Nails 

-Shopping 

-Bingo 

-Games/Cards 

-Uno 
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Flu Shot Clinic September 23rd     

Cold and flu season is upon us! Michelle’s Pharmacy will be here on  Tuesday, September 23rd at 

3:00 p.m. for those that would like to get a flu shot this year. We will be meeting in the dining 

room, please bring your Medicare card with you. If you will be receiving your flu shot from your 

doctor, please let Kelsey or Shannon know. If you would like to get it here, please sign up at the 

front desk. 

Movie  September 19th 

The Village will be having our monthly “Movie” in the dining room on September 19th at 2:00 

p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have suggestions on a movie for this 

night, please see Kelsey in advance. The movie for this night will be announced at a later date.  

V I L L A G E  N E I G H B O R S  

The Village at Morse Farm 

“where neighbors become 

friends & friends become 

family” 

Just talk 

Breakfast at Carlinville Plaza Café September 24th 

In September, we will be going to Carlinville Plaza Café on September 24th at 7:00 a.m. for 

breakfast. Anyone that would to join us for breakfast that morning will need to sign up at the 

front desk no later than Monday, September 22nd. Each resident will be responsible for the cost 

of their meal.  


